15 March 2021
A Message from Principal Denhalter…
Hello Columbia Elementary Parents,
The school year marches on. With all the craziness this year has brought, we’re grateful to have the children in school. Thank you for your support in all ways, but especially with helping us create a healthy learning environment that promotes safety, kindness, and reliability.
I have a few specific things I’d like to share with you:
1. [bookmark: _Hlk61595585]Photo Day Tomorrow
2. PTA/School Activities Input Survey
3. [bookmark: _Hlk61596414]Class Placement Parent Input
4. Spring Break Reminder
5. Testing Reminder
6. Columbia Facebook Page
7. School Calendar

1. Photo Day Tomorrow (16 March): You undoubtedly have already received information from your classroom teacher, but I just wanted to offer this reminder that photos will be taken at school tomorrow. We will still have class photos available, but instead of all standing together for a class photo, a class composite photo will be available.
2. PTA/School Activities Input Survey: We are planning and expecting for this coming (2021-2022) school year to be more normal and traditional. However, we realize we have a great opportunity to seek input from parents and evaluate some of our programs and activities. Please take a few moments to complete the following survey to help guide activities at Columbia: www.tinyurl.com/5yt4bjms 
3. Class Placement Parent Input: We are beginning our effort to analyze student needs to create and balance next year’s classes. A Parent Input form is available in the school office. Submitting a Parent Input form is in no way a guarantee that a request will be granted but serves as a piece of information that we seriously consider as we consider other information collectively. If you feel you need to share information that would be important for us to consider as we make decisions for next school year, please submit a Parent Input form. They are available in the school office and it would be most helpful to receive them prior to Spring Break (by 4 p.m. on Thursday, March 25). 
4. Spring Break Reminder: There will be no school for the week of March 29-April 2. Enjoy your Spring Break! 
5. Testing Reminder: End-of-year testing takes place in April and May. We encourage you to help your child succeed. Start by forming good habits, such as daily punctual attendance, getting plenty of rest, and eating healthily. 
6. Columbia Facebook Page: Check out our school Facebook page. It’s a place to know about and record wonderful things happening at Columbia Elementary. Check out: https://www.facebook.com/Columbia-Elementary-Kaysville-108053170699881   
7. School Calendar: Stay informed… The school calendar remains updated and available to parents on our school’s home page, https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/, or in calendar format under the Parents & Students tab at https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/parents-students/school-calendar.

